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Camber Spine Continues to Add to Its “All Angles” 
Product Portfolio with Latest Patent Approval 
 
Camber Spine Product Portfolio and Focus Sessions to be Presented at AANS 
April 27, 2022 12:52 PM Eastern Daylight Time 

KING OF PRUSSIA, Pa.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Camber Spine, a leading innovator in spine 
and medical technologies, has announced that it has received a notice of allowance from 
the United States Patent and Trademark Office (USPTO) for its Variant Retractor 
technology, bringing the company’s total patent portfolio to 47 patents. 

The Variant Retractor is a tool designed to provide flexible spacing support for a variety 
of spine surgical approaches. 

“As our IP portfolio continues to grow, so too does the positive impact we can make for 
our surgeon customers and their patients,” said Camber Co-Founder and CEO, Daniel 
Pontecorvo. “With this latest patent grant from the USPTO, we have now received 47 
issued patents, further strengthening our value proposition of offering a broad selection 
of tools to surgeons that accommodate spine surgery approaches and techniques from 
literally every possible angle.” 

“We are extremely proud of our engineering and manufacturing teams for creating such 
a robust collection of devices,” added Pontecorvo. “All with the highest structural 
integrity and quality standards, and we look forward to the remainder of 2022 and a 
pipeline full of additional product offerings." 

With further expansions to its lines of award-winning Spira and Enza technology 
platforms due later this year, along with training labs and educational programs to 
support ALIF, LLIF, OLIF, PLIF and TLIF spine surgery techniques, the company is 
focused on fulfilling its mission to support the full array of surgical approaches. 

Camber’s collection of devices will be on display at the American Association of 
Neurological Surgeons (AANS) Annual Meeting at the Pennsylvania Convention Center 
(booth #204 on the exhibit floor). Camber’s booth will also be hosting a series of focus 
sessions: 

• “Posterior Approach” April 30 at 10:00am; 
• “Advanced Biologics” April 30 at 1:00pm; and 
• “Anterior Column” May 1 at 10:00am. 
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Innovative spine and medical technology company Camber Spine Technologies is 
dedicated to creating surgeon-designed solutions in MIS and minimally disruptive 
access for the treatment of complex spinal pathology. Incorporating state-of-the-art 
manufacturing, 3-D printing, and an acute sensitivity to patient anatomy, Camber Spine 
is making quantum leaps in the spinal fusion market. Learn more 
at CamberMedtech.com. 
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